
PORT AUTHORITY STATEMENT ON DOWNTOWN STABBING

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (August 8, 2019) - Port Authority extends its deepest 
sympathies to the families of the deceased and surviving victim of the senseless attack at 
our bus stop earlier today.

Although the investigation by Pittsburgh police remains ongoing, we understand that this 
was an isolated incident. 

The safety and security of our customers, employees and the public is our top priority, 
and we will continue to maintain a strong police presence in the areas we serve by 
working with Pittsburgh police and other local law enforcement agencies throughout our 
region.
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